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NOTICE 
Request for Applications to serve on the Ad Hoc Budget Committee 

 
 
 
 On August 15, 2024, the Biola District Board of Directors directed the creation of an Ad Hoc 
Committee to review and recommend a balanced 2024-2025 Budget. By bringing together 
diverse perspectives and expertise, we aim to prepare a balanced budget for recommendation to 
the Board. The Ad Hoc Committee is advisory. The Board of Directors will make the final 
decision on the budget.  
 
As a member of this committee, you will have the opportunity to contribute to discussions on 
financial state of the district to understand and develop a balanced budget.  
 
If you are interested in serving on the committee, you must be available to meet during the week 
at 6:00pm. You must submit expressions of interest by Thursday, September 12, 2024 by 4:00pm 
to office@biolacsd.org with the subject line “Ad Hoc Committee Expression of Interest.” Please 
include a brief statement outlining your background, areas of expertise, and your interest in 
joining the committee and confirm you are available to meet during the week at 6:00pm. 
 
The Ad Hoc Committee will consist of two board members, the General Manager, the Board 
Clerk, and two interested Biola residents. The two board members will select the residents from 
those who submit their interest forms by the date above.  
 
For more information about the Ad Hoc Committee, please contact us via email at 
office@biolacsd.org.  
 
We look forward to engaging with you.    
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